
 

   

 
 
Peace Fields Project: Introduction by Project Director 
  
Students from the hub schools will be introduced to the Peace Fields 
Project (PFP). They will learn how the project works, why it is important to 
commemorate the First World War and celebrate peace.  The introduction 
will help students contextualise their PFP work which will be added to their 
project research.   They will learn how to use the Football & Peace 
website, prepare their project work and visit their local museums to find 
out more about the First World War in their community and abroad.  
Students will be given information regarding their trips to Maidstone 
Museum and University of Kent.  They will also be informed about 
producing an exhibition of their project work and the role sport will play at 
their Peace Field twinning ceremony event.  They will be asked to design 
and produce a programme for the events day.  Students will be invited to 
take part in documenting their projects on film.  Completed PFP Image 
Consent Forms will be collected at the end of the workshop.   
  
For more information please see the NCFA website: 
www.childrensfootballalliance.com/football-and-peace/  
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